
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

June 12, 1969

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The President has asked me to reply to
your telegram. He greatly appreciates your
interest in suggesting Mr. Celso C. Moreno
for possible appointment to an appropriate
position in the Administration. You may
be sure that Mr. Moreno qualifications will
receive careful consideration.

With the President's best wishes,

Sin erely,

Harry S. Lmming \
Spec-al Assistant ~
to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


